
 

 

Dear Room 6 Families, 

We had a great year and Miss Lauren and I would like 

to thank you  all for the endless support. It has been a 

joy watching your child grow within the Montessori 

Environment!  

In May we have been watching the Life cycle of our 

Butterflies...we will be releasing them into our garden 

this month!  

Families:  

• Please remember your child needs to have 

CLOSED TOED SHOES in order to participate on 

the playground.  

• Extra Clothes appropriate for the weather  

• Sunscreen to be applied before school day starts  

For those that are graduating from Kindergarten, I 

know you will do great in first grade and invite you to 

visit anytime!  For those of  you who are returning in 

the Fall, enjoy your summer and I will see you in 

September :)  

Miss Olivia and Miss Lauren 

Units of Study 

Ocean: We will be learning about the marine life, 

ecosystems and oceans/landforms around the world. 

Parts of a Shark: Diving deeper to explore the life 

of a Shark 

Cursive Writing: The Kindergarteners will be 

introduced to cursive handwriting, which has 

been shown to improve brain development in the 

areas of thinking, language, and working 

memory! 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Olivia Robinson 

olivia@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“Every year, when you're a child, you become a 

different person.” - Alice Munro 

June 12 Kindergarten Zoo Trip 

June 14 July Schedule Changes Due 

June 19 SCHOOL CLOSED (Juneteenth) 

June 21 Kindergarten Graduation 10a-12p 

June 26 Spirit Day:  Tie Dye Day 

June 27 Last Day of School 

June 28 School Closed (in-service) 

July 1 Summer Session Begins 
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